

House Committee on the Judiciary House Committee on Natural Resources Select Committee on Climate Crisis

April 29, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro Chairwoman Committee on Appropriations Washington, D.C. 20515 The Honorable Kay Granger Ranking Member Committee on Appropriations Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for Veterans Community Project Transitional Housing in fiscal year 2023.

The Veterans Community Project is located at 1228 Main Street, Longmont, CO 80501. When completed, the VCP Village – Longmont will have 26 tiny homes and a 3,000 square foot Community Center to provide transitional housing, and intensive, individualized case management to Veterans and their families who are experiencing homelessness in Longmont and the surrounding Northern Colorado region.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Joe Neguse

Member of Congress

gallegist